

HUNDREDS OF FAMILIES ARE COUNTING ON YOU TO PROVIDE THE

## MAGIC OF CHRISTMAS



CAN WE COUNT ON YOU TO HELP US REACH OUR GOAL OF \$150,000 TO SHARE THE CHRISTMAS SPIRIT?

## Here's how your generosity can make a difference this Christmas:

- \$50 provides two families of four with a meal.
- \$100 stocks a pantry with essential staples for a month, giving families breathing room during a difficult season.
- \$250 feeds ten families and contributes to the wraparound services that help them move toward lasting stability.
- \$500 provides gifts and a meal and gifts for four families of four.
- \$1,000 provides gifts and a meal and gifts for eight families of four.

## Any amount that fits your budget is helpful and appreciated!



- use the QR code
- visit mysharingcenter.org/
- magic-of-christmas
- use the enclosed envelope



Dear Loyal Supporter,

The holiday season is a time of joy, togetherness, and hope. Yet for many of our neighbors, it can also be a season of deep worry—wondering how to provide a holiday meal or gifts for their children when even daily needs feel out of reach.



According to the 2025 Community Health Needs Assessment, a staggering 34.4% of our population is experiencing food insecurity. That means more than one-third of our neighbors may be worrying not just about holiday gifts, but about their meals.

That's why your support of the Magic of Christmas is more essential than ever.



This year, the South Brevard Sharing Center is joining hands with Providence Connects (formerly Daily Bread) because we believe every family deserves to experience the warmth and dignity of the holidays. Over the past year, this partnership has strengthened our ability to serve, allowing us to expand our pantry hours, offer Fresh Choice shopping, and reach more families than ever before.



The Magic of Christmas is one of our most treasured traditions. This year, we are preparing to provide holiday meals for 350 families and more than 1,000 gifts for children who might otherwise go without. But it is more than meals and presents—it is a message of hope, letting families know they are not forgotten, that their community cares, and that brighter days are ahead.



Your tax-deductible gift today will bring not only joy and nourishment but also the peace of mind that comes with knowing a caring community is standing beside them. To donate, please visit www.mysharingcenter.org or use the enclosed envelope. Every gift matters, and every act of generosity helps restore dignity and hope.

Together, we are building something even stronger for Brevard. Thank you for making the Magic of Christmas possible, and for bringing joy and comfort to families

who need it most.

With gratitude,



Jessica Devine **Board President** 

South Brevard Sharing Center

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVIDI=SION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL FREE (800) 435-7352 WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. **REGISTRATION #CH923**